
TOWN OF WELLESLEY ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

THE PERMIT GRANTING AUTHORITY AND THE SPECIAL PERMIT GRANTING AUTHORITY 

WILL OPEN A PUBLIC HEARING IN THE JULIANI ROOM, AT THE TOWN HALL, 525 

WASHINGTON STREET, WELLESLEY, ON THURSDAY, APRIL 7, 2022 AT 7:00 PM, ON THE 

FOLLOWING PETITIONS.   

 

ZBA 2019-61 

The Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing to consider whether the Comprehensive Permit 

issued to SEB WELLESLEY, LLC pursuant to the provisions of MGL Chapter 40B, Sections 20-23 

should be revoked. The Comprehensive Permit is dated November 27, 2020 and concerns property 

located at 130 WORCESTER STREET, 136 WORCESTER STREET, 140 WORCESTER STREET, 

140R WORCESTER STREET AND 142 WORCESTER STREET in Wellesley.  

 

Grounds for revocation include the letter from MassHousing dated December 10, 2021 revoking the 

Project Eligibility Letter (PEL) for this project. The Zoning Board of Appeals may take action relative to 

the Comprehensive Permit at the conclusion of the hearing.   
 






















